LAWRENCE COMMUNITY CHEST, INC.

CHAMBER OF COMMERCE
WREN BUILDING

LAWRENCE, KANSAS

OFFICERS

LISLE EBY, PRESIDENT
JOHN BRAND, 1ST VICE-PRESIDENT
MRS. DEAL SIX, 2ND VICE-PRESIDENT
E. J. COY, TREASURER

GEORGE HEDRICK, SECRETARY

October 25, 1944

Dr. F. C.Allen, University of Kansas, Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Dr. Allen:

Please accept my thanks and appreciation for the wonderful job accomplished as Chairman of the K.U. Division of the Community Chest-War Fund Drive.

I know that this has taken a great deal of your time during a busy period for which the community is grateful, Your talk at the breakfast was very timely, and a great inspiration to those who heard it.

Thanks for a fine job!

Sincerely,

General Chairman.